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Monday 25th September 2023

Dear Parents,

RE: Monster Phonics & Chromebooks 

On Tuesday 10th October 2023, we would like to invite you to attend a meeting about the phonics scheme we 
use: Monster Phonics, and the Chromebook your child will receive and how to use this. This will be held in the 
Silver Birch Hall which is located opposite the school office. The meeting will take place at 9:00am and 2:45pm. 

If you are unable to attend, the slides will also be uploaded to Tapestry for you to view.

Yours Sincerely, 

Alexia Hilas 

Early Years Assistant Headteacher


